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World chemistry 2020  is glad and proud to welcome 
you to attend the 4th World Congress 
on Chemistry and Catalysis during July 13-14, 2020 | 
Vienna, Austria With the theme “Investigating Process 
Research and Development in Chemistry” 

World chemistry 2020 its Open Access Initiative is 
committed to make genuine and reliable contributions to 
the scientific & Technology community. 

World chemistry 2020 aims with total 23 tracks to 
discover advances in Chemistry, applied physics, 
Technology, Science & management and education in 
relation to the field as well as a breadth of other topics. 

 World chemistry 2020 conference brings together 
individuals who have an interest in different fields like 
applied Organic Chemistry, Inorganic Chemistry, 
Analytical Chemistry, Green Chemistry, Medical 
Biochemistry, Physical Chemistry, Biological Chemistry, 
Environmental Chemistry, Nuclear chemistry, Theoretical 
Chemistry, administration, policy and education. 

World chemistry 2020 Conference, offers unique 
opportunity for young scientists starting their research 
activity in the Chemistry field across the world to present 
and recognize their achievements.  It will be also a 
platform gathering the eminent scientists cordially 
welcome to participate in this prestigious event. 

Your participation will make the International Summit 
on Current Trends in World chemistry an unforgettable 
scientific endeavor and will stimulate a creative exchange 
of ideas and contacts also between Industry and 
Academia. 

The global chemicals industry is one of the largest in 
the world and accounts for approximately 15% of the US 
manufacturing economic sector. Digitalization is leading 
the innovation for almost all major industries and this 
trend is currently having a large impact within the 
chemicals industry. The adoption of digital technology is 
helping chemical companies increase the profitability of 
their operations and improve supply chain management. 
By building digitally enabled intelligent chemicals plants, 
manufacturers are scaling up their operations allowing 
them to gain end-to-end financial visibility. This digital 
integration creates reduced risk, better waste 
management, optimization of the production network, 
and most of all better workforce safety. In addition to 

the digitalization of the chemicals industry, other major 
trends expected to gain traction in the coming years 
include changes in business models and more mergers 
and acquisitions. The trends will be the driving forces 
behind the growth of the major segments within the 
global chemicals industry. 

All of the major segments within the global chemicals 
industry are expected to witness strong growth over the 
next few years. For example, the global specialty 
chemicals market is expected to increase USD 226 billion 
in market size by 2022, while the market size for 
industrial gases will grow over USD 29 billion by between 
2017-2021. Untapped regional markets and emerging 
economies are offering profound growth opportunities 
for participants within the global agrochemicals market. 
We forecast this market will grow more than USD 40 
billion between 2016-2021, reaching USD 262.5 billion in 
market size. 

The Asia-Pacific (APAC) is the major driving force of 
the global mining chemicals market. This region accounts 
for more than 50% of the regional market share as 
countries in the APAC region not only have a high 
occurrence of mining operations, but they also have 
favorable regulatory environments. 

According to reports, the Global flow chemistry 
market was valued at 808.6 million USD in 2013 and is 
projected to reach 1,526.3 million USD in 2020, 
expanding at a CAGR of 9.5% between 2014 and 2020. 

The compound business is key to financial 
advancement and riches creation, providing current 
items, materials and specialized arrangements over the 
European economy. With 1.2 million specialists and 
offers of €519 billion (2015), it is one of the biggest 
modern divisions and a main wellspring of immediate 
and backhanded work in numerous areas. As indicated 
by the European Chemical Industry Council (CEFIC), 
compound yield in the European Union rose by an 
insignificant 0.4% year over year in 2016. Concoction 
costs fell 3.6% for the year. Lower evaluating and 
unassuming yield development likewise hurt compound 
deals which slipped 3% amid the initial eleven months of 
2016. CEFIC sees unobtrusive development of about 
0.5% in concoction yield in 2017. Worldwide substance 
creation (barring pharmaceuticals) will presumably 
develop by 3.4% of every 2017, an indistinguishable pace 
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from 2016 (+3.4%). We envision a hardly higher 
extension rate in the propelled economies (2016: +0.9%, 
2017: +1.1%). Development in the developing markets 
will apparently debilitate to some degree (2016: +5.4%, 
2017: +5.1%). The worldwide development rate of the 
synthetic market will be to a great extent controlled by 
advancements in China, which represents more than 33% 
of overall creation. There, the upward pattern may keep 
on slackening however makers in China are by the by 
liable to contribute more than two rate focuses to overall 
concoction industry development. 

Synthetic generation in the European Union is relied 
upon to scarcely become speedier than in 2016. When all 
is said in done, the expansion underway will stay humble 
against the setting of a drowsy residential market. We 
expect aggressive weight on send out business sectors to 
stay extreme, despite the fact that the naphtha-based 
European compound industry benefits more from low oil 
costs than the gas-based generation in the United States. 
The EU concoction industry positions second by deals, a 
stubble in front of the United States. Counting non-EU 
nations, add up to European chemicals deals came to 
€615 billion out of 2015, or 17.4 for each penny of world 
yield. An investigation of EU concoction industry 
aggressiveness appointed by Cefic from Oxford 
Economics (2014) faulted high vitality costs, cash 
gratefulness, high work costs, and administrative and 
taxation rates, in addition to other things. Oxford 
Economics found that R&D power, vitality costs and 
trade rates unequivocally formed aggressiveness. By 
2030, world chemicals deals are relied upon to reach 
€6.3 trillion of every 2030. 

Chemicals are known forms of matter that have 
properties that consist of constant characteristic 
properties and chemical compositions. It's impossible to 
separate chemical substances into components without 
having the chemical bonds broken. This is typically done 
using physical separation methods. Chemicals can be 
found in various states, including plasma, solid, gas and 
liquid, and are able to change between these states 
when temperatures and pressures change. There are 
various industries that chemicals are a commodity to 
including life sciences, materials, agricultural, defense, 
energy, industrial, pharmaceuticals, some product 
manufacturers and defense. 

Chemicals are placed in various categories based on 
their functional and industrial significance, including 
ceramics, inorganic and organic chemicals, oils, esters, 
surfactants, acids, oleo chemicals, alcohols, solvents, 
source gases, neutral gases, process gases, 
petrochemicals, ceramics, polymers, salts, dyes, bases, 
colorants and dyes. The oil and gas sector provides 

various specialty chemicals. Other chemical producers 
also provide chemicals to consumers through the use of 
various chemical synthesis and production methods, 
which are combined through related chemical outputs 
and inputs. The transport industry that ships chemicals 
throughout the world is a trillion-dollar-annually market. 

The Chemical Industry and Market Analysis is one of 
the quickest growing segments in manufacturing 
industry. Chemicals broadly contain bulk petrochemicals 
and intermediates, minerals, polymers, more derivatives, 
etc. The industry has been undergoing through 
important structural modifications in the recent years, 
such as new developing markets, change in 
manufacturing places, superior technologies, and rising 
raw material cost. The key challenges for the industry are 
government regulations, carbon-emission policies, and 
economies of scale. Transparency Market Research 
provides study on sealants, adhesives, explosives, 
chemicals, agro-chemicals, petrochemicals, renewable 
chemicals paints and coatings, colorants, biodegradable 
plastics, and other chemicals. 

Chemistry involves wide range of sectors of markets 
growing respectively like Engineering Resins, Polymer 
Alloys and blends, advanced batteries and fuel cells, 
high-performance films, biodegradable polymers and so 
on. 

Europe’s chemical industry is getting ready to 
navigate what could be a need much effort in the year 
2019. Chemical output in Europe is on course to grow a 
limited 0.5% to $620 billion in 2019, according to the 
European Chemical Industry Council, Europe’s leading 
chemical industry group. If there are no major check in 
progress, production in the German chemical and 
pharmaceutical industry Europe’s largest is anticipated to 
increase 1.5% in 2019. In 2016, the global market for 
engineering resins, polymer alloys and blends reached 
26.3 billion pounds. With a compound annual growth 
rate (CAGR) of 5.7%, the market is expected to reach 
over 27.9 billion pounds by 2017 and approximately 36.9 
billion pounds in 2022. In 2016, the global market for 
advanced battery and fuel cell materials reached $22.7 
billion. Growing at a compound annual growth rate 
(CAGR) of 7.6% from 2017 to 2022, the market is 
expected to reach $32.8 billion. The global high-
performance films market is expected to reach $16.2 
billion by 2021 from $11.2 billion in 2016 at a compound 
annual growth rate (CAGR) of 7.7% from 2016 to 2021. 
The global market for biodegradable polymers is 
expected to reach 5.6 billion pounds by 2021 from 2.4 
billion pounds in 2016 at a compound annual growth rate 
(CAGR) of 18.0%. 

The global market for abrasive products and 
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materials reached $36.6 billion in 2014. This market is 
expected to reach $37.8 billion by 2015 and $44.2 billion 
by 2020, registering a compound annual growth rate 
(CAGR) of 3.2% from 2015 to 2020. 

Chemical Industry Current Trends: 

The major industrially and functionally significant 
chemical product categories include inorganic and 
organic chemicals, ceramics, polymers, elastomers, 
surfactants, acids, oleo chemicals, alcohols, dyes, bases, 
salts, alkalis, oils, colorants, esters, coatings, solvents, 
neutral gases, petrochemicals, process gases and source 
gases. Specialty chemicals are supplied from the oil and 
gas sector, while other chemicals are sourced from 
uncultivated biomass, agriculture, mining, industrial 
chemical synthesis reaction and even water. Various 
chemical synthesis and production a process are 
combined through associated chemical inputs and 
outputs hence many producers of chemicals also 
represent consumers. 

Total global shipments of chemicals and chemical products 
represent trillions of dollars annually and are represented 
by industries in practically every country of the world. 

There can be no argument that 2010, punctuated by 
pricing volatility and uncertainty, has proven a pretty 
tricky year for the petrochemical industry. 2011 is one of 
the difficult years to forecast for some time, particularly 
following the marked recovery in the industry's fortunes 
in 2010. While global recession and higher than forecast 
demand particularly in China have brought the low cost 
Middle Eastern product in to Europe. 

Major Chemical Industry Players: 

Some of the major global players of BASF, Bayer, 
Sinopec, Dow Chemical Company, El de Pont de 
Nemours, Fluor, Itochu, Nova Chemicals, Ashland Inc., 
Lyondell Industries, Degussa Advanced Nanomaterial’s 
and Air Products and Chemicals. The major 
petrochemical players are petrochemical makers 
ExxonMobil, INEOS, SABIC, Du Pont, Mitsubishi Chemical, 
Sumitomo Chemical, Shell and Sinopec. 

This category also consists of specific features that 
include insights into competitive analyses, 
benchmarking, product trends, market size, strategies, 
opportunities, and growth in the US, Europe, Asia and 
internationally. The top tier may well be under attack 
shortly by rapid climbers such as Petro China and 
Reliance Industries. Reliance is a candidate for a major 
acquisition, although it has failed to consummate deals 
recently. 


